Three Selectmen and secretary present.

Mr. & Mrs. Graham Pendlebury came in to discuss land they purchased from Peter Kaufman. They were concerned regarding who would pay the penalty on the land since it it is now under Current Use. Mr. Pendlebury asked the Selectmen to compute the figure, as Mr. Kaufman is willing to pay the penalty.

Mr. & Mrs. Albert Dancause came in to correct our records, since they were billed for property all ready paid and billed to new owners. Corrections made.

The following permits were issued:

Thomas Foster, Jr.: Driveway permit

Andrew Belanger, Sr.: Pistol permit

William & Nancy Martin: Building permit

Parem Contracting Co.: Gravel Removal Permit Fee (initial)